
Library Trustee Minutes  
September 7, 2022  
Stowell Library 
 
Present: Laura Cousineau, Kathi Patterson, Stephanie McAndrew, Dano Anderson 
 
A quorum of Stowell Library Trustees met on Wednesday, September 7, at 12:30 pm at the 
Stowell Library with Dano Anderson, the rep for SchoolFurnishings of Hudson, NH. 
 
The meeting was a work session to discuss soft costs for shelving and furniture for a renovated 
Stowell Library using the MA+KE Architect schematic design and for the former Cornish 
General Store building using the Banwell Architect's schematic designs. 
 
Mr. Anderson was given the designs for both buildings, and was asked to include costs for used 
furniture where possible. There is no cost for his service. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathryn Patterson, Library Trustee 


